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tutor learning initiative: 
School newsletter template to Announce TLI in 2022 
This is a school newsletter template letter that can be used to communicate the continuation of the Tutor Learning Initiative in 2022 with parents, carers and guardians 
Tutor Learning Initiative to continue at [school name] in 2022
[School name] is delighted to share the news that the Victorian Government is continuing the Tutor Learning Initiative (TLI) in 2022. This initiative is designed to address the continued impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on student learning and engagement in Victoria.
The extension of the initiative will allow [school name] to continue to provide our students who need it most with targeted TLI learning support in the 2022 school year.
Despite the continued challenges [school name] and schools across Victoria have faced this year, the TLI has ensured that students, who may have fallen behind or become disengaged, receive the help they need. In 2021, the TLI has enabled Victorian government schools, and qualifying non-government schools, to engage over 6,400 teachers as tutors.
[School name] would like to thank all the tutors, teachers and families who were involved in supporting [school name]’s TLI program in 2021. This year, [school name] was able to offer small group learning for [X] students in [subject area] and achieved [insert any school specific TLI achievements].
[School name] looks forward to continuing [school name]’s TLI program in 2022 to provide small group learning support that will enable our students to flourish now and in the future.
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